
Missouri PSC Staff Comments 
Proposed Rescission of Chapter 29 rules 

 
 Chapter 29 rules identify requirements associated with wholesale arrangements used for 
traffic transmitted on the LEC-to-LEC network.  The rules have remained unchanged since 
becoming effective on July 30, 2005.  This rulemaking proposes to rescind these rules.    

Conceptually the rules may be unnecessary since wholesale matters are typically 
addressed in interconnection agreements, tariffs, contracts and other arrangements.  
Consequently rescinding these rules may be a reasonable course of action consistent with the 
directives contained in Executive Order 17-03 to remove outdated and unnecessary rules.   

 

  

 


